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In the early 1970s, George Campbell led an effort (IREC) to count and
categorize 1953 - 1955 Corvettes. 

The IREC issued 3 reports.  The reports are valuable historical documents in
that they provide statistical information on paint colors, engine replacement
and other interesting items.
 
The IREC reports say that the reports can be reprinted if proper
acknowledgement is given.

Below are the the reports in PDF format.  Each PDF file is 3 pages.
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